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Inthe Dark
by Deborah
Moggach
Vintage, fl99

The athactive
and recentlv
widowed
Eithne Clay
runs a

London boarding house with
the help of her,teenage son.
andthemaid. As the First
WorldWar progresses and it
becomes harder to sulive,
Eithne despairs about the
futule. It is only when she is
swept off herfeet by the
charming and mysteriously
wealthv Mr Turk that life
beeom'es bearable again,
although all is notwhatit
seems. The plot is not
particularly original but the
characters are riclrly drawn,
theirstrengths and
weaknessei masterfullv
revealed. An immensefy
evocative work.
JoCalrd 
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The Billfrom
My Father
by Bernard
'Cooper
PiGdor tzg9

Even readers
with no
knowledge of

mmfortably into his memoirs.
Broadly chronological but
moving frequentlyftom
recent experiences to
childhood memories and back
agatn The Billfrcnn Mg Fathn
tells the storv of a familv's
tragedies ani absurditi6s
withoutatrace of
sentimentality, His inviting
style makes us believe thatwe
are seeing something of him
that wasn't quite intended.
The anecdotes he relates
mighthave been mundane in
isolation but collected
together they make this book
difficult to put down.JC


